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Dear QCVA Family, 
 
All Arizona public schools are required to administer state-mandated assessments. These 
assessments serve as a valuable tool, offering stakeholders, including parents, insights into a 
student's academic progress. By state law, non-compliance with testing requirements may 
result in students being ineligible for participation in Arizona online instruction. The ADE 
Assessment Parent Resources has detailed information for all state tests. 
 
Please mark the following state assessment dates on your calendar and ensure your student 
is present on these days. Your support is greatly appreciated.  
 
 

What assessments will be administered? 
 
 

AASA (7th-8th grades) is a State-Wide achievement test for students in grades 7-8. All 
Arizona public school students will take the grade-level assessment in English Language Arts 
and Mathematics. The test is administered in three testing sessions. 
 
AZSCI (8th grade only) is a State-level assessment that measures student proficiency in the 
Arizona Academic Content Standards in Science. The test is administered in one testing 
session. 
 
This letter is to inform you that your student must attend the following testing sessions.  

 

AzSci (Grade 8 only) Time 

March 28, 2025 9:00 to 12:00 PM (Science) 

AASA (Grades 7, 8) Time 

April 1, 2025 9:00 to 10:30 AM (Writing)  

April 2, 2025 9:00 to 11:30 AM (Reading and Math Part 1) 

April 3, 2025 9:00 to 11:30 AM (Math and Reading Part 2) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.qcusd.org/Queen-Creek-Virtual-Academy
http://www.azed.gov/assessment/parents
http://www.azed.gov/assessment/parents
https://www.azed.gov/assessment/aasa
https://www.azed.gov/assessment/sci


 
 

 
 
QCVA Facilitators will proctor all 
tests at the Newell Barney College 
Prep. Please park and enter on the 
west side of campus. 
 
 
Please do NOT go to the NBCP 
front office 
 
 
24937 S Sossaman Rd.  
Queen Creek, AZ 85142 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Students may bring their own pencil, water bottle, snacks (no nuts, please), and/or jacket 
(testing rooms tend to be cold). Please click here for test preparation details, strategies, and 
reminders. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns related to this test administration, please email 
qcva@qcusd.org.  
 
 
We look forward to another successful testing year! Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Sincerely,   
Queen Creek Virtual Academy 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/11O0gxAdl27-34fFpuA0g7TJ1kVvx8O23m-879wVbTn8/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:qcva@qcusd.org

